
Prospective Applicants: 
 
ADDENDUM 1 
 
Please allow this letter to be an addendum and serve as official correspondence in addressing 
discrepancies between the legal notice posted in the Jackson County Herald Tribune and the actual RFPs 
for both Debris Management, Removal and Disposal Services (No. 19-03) and Debris Recovery, 
Monitoring and Management Services (No. 19-04) as well as the correction of a typographical error in 
RFP No. 19- 
 
Pre-Proposal Meeting Attendance:  
Both legal ads state “A mandatory pre-bid conference…”; the actual Request for Proposals are silent on 
whether the pre-bid meeting is mandatory. 
 
The pre-bid meeting is NOT mandatory for either Request for Proposal No. 19-03 or Request for 
Proposal No. 19-04, though applicants are encouraged to attend. 
 
 
Pre-Proposal Meeting Time: 
The legal ad for the Debris Recovery Monitoring and Management Services RFP (No. 19-04) states that 
the pre-proposal meeting “…will be held on Wednesday, July 24, at 9:30 A.M. CST,…; the actual Request 
for Proposal No. 19-04 states the pre-proposal meeting will take place on 07/24/2019 @ 11:00 AM 
(CST). 
 
The pre-proposal meeting time for RFP No. 19-04 will be held Wednesday, July 24, at 10:30 A.M. CST.  
 
 
Deadline for Questions: 
Under 1.4 Interpretations and Addenda of the Debris Management, Removal and Disposal Services RFP 
No. 19-03, it incorrectly states that the “Deadline for submission of questions and/or clarification is no 
later than Wednesday, July 10, 2019, at 10:00 AM (central).”  The correct deadline for submission of 
questions and/or clarification is no later than Wednesday, July 24, 2019, at 3:00 PM (central). 
 
 
Please respond to this email and print and return this ADDENDUM 1 with the RFP submittal. 
 
Respectfully,  
 

Michelle Darilek 
 
Michelle Darilek, CPA 
Jackson County Auditor 
361.782.2072 
 
 


